
The Mule Room 

Venue Pricing 2018/2019

Cost
Want to book a party or event? Look no further!

ALL PRICES ARE PLUS VAT

In the last year The Mule Room has established itself as one of 
the most unique and popular venues in Huddersfield.

Following the demand from our customers to use our taproom for 
parties and events we have updated our price list for next year.

Room hire price list. Minimum of 50 Guests

Wed-Thursday Nights from 7pm-11.30pm  £150

Friday Night from 7pm-11.30pm £200

Saturday Night 7.00pm-11.30pm £250

PA Hire if you supply band or DJ and they want to use our 
equipment £40

Weddings are bespoke events so pricing depends on your 
requirements. Please get in touch and we'll get a meeting 
arranged.



Dates
The tap room is available for hire Wednesday to Saturday the bar 
will be open from 7.00pm -11.00pm.

Drinks Request
You are able to choose your favourite Lord's Brewing Co beer to 
have on at your party. You can have an extra hand pump on for 
£60+vat which is returnable if we sell out of beer. Any other 
requests please speak to us and we will do our best to accommodate
them.

Catering
We do not provide catering but we do have a full range of food 
vendors which we have a relationship with. We can put you in touch
with them if requested. If you provide your own catering they must
adhere to the T & C's for external caterers. 

Music
We know quite a few good bands, DJ's and musicians we can put you 
in touch with. If you are providing a band or DJ they can use our 
PA but at the cost of £40+VAT.  We can also pack our kit down if 
they have their own PA system.
We can set out the space with room for a dance floor if required 
with disco lights.

Any queries please call John 07825837713. You can also contact us 
through our website www.lordsbrewing.com  facebook or our email 
john@lordsbrewing.com 


